
Amended 2020-01-14 and name changed to Library Public Posting Policy 

Library Public Bulletin Boards Policy of the Three Oaks Township Public Library Board 

adopted April 11, 2012 

 

 

Three Oaks Township Public Library 

3 North Elm St. 

Three Oaks, MI   49128 

Phone:   (269) 756-5621   FAX:   (269) 756-3004 

www.threeoaks.michlibrary.org 

 
 

 

 
Library Public Posting Policy (By-Laws Article XV) 

Public bulletin board space and limited window space is provided as a community 
service at the Three Oaks Township Public Library facilities for postings of events 
by community groups and organizations. Bulletin Board space and limited window 
space is primarily for community groups and individuals within the Library’s service 
areas or national organizations with local affiliations. The Library does not evaluate 
the beliefs or purposes of the sponsoring organizations or individuals, and the 
posting of information does not imply endorsement by the Library of any group, their 
ideas or programs. Any material to be posted must be presented and approved by 
the Library Director. The Library will continually evaluate the available bulletin board 
space and limited window space and may limit the size and duration time of items 
submitted for posting. The Three Oaks Township Public Library reserves the right 
not to post any items which in the Library's judgment violate State or Federal laws.  

 


